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    This week’s awards go to …  

 

Primrose  Suki for excellent phonics 

Mohegan  Bryher for trying so hard this week 

       

*Well done * 

 

Sailor of the Week 

George  

Please can we politely remind you that if you have any 

queries or concerns that they are emailed to secre-

tary@coverack.cornwall.sch.uk  or head@st-

keverne.cornwall.sch.uk between 8.30 am & 5pm only 

(Mon-Fri)  

Or you phone the school between 8.45am & 3.30pm 

only (Mon to Fri). The office is not manned on Tuesday 

and Thursday afternoons, but the telephone will be 

checked at the end of the day. 

Mrs Woodhouse will be in School Monday 

Sailing  
Due to the weather today we headed to Trevassack 
Lake for our final sailing session.  The children had a 
series of games off the water which showed what bril-
liant listening skills they all have.  The children then 
took to the water on supa paddle boards, They had a 
brilliant time and worked incredibly well together as a 
team.   

What’s on after Half Term 

Monday 31st   Mrs Woodhouse in School all day 

Tuesday 1st   Reception and Year 6 Health Checks 

Wednesday 2nd   Individual School Photos 

Thursday 3rd  

Friday 4th   Forest School  

   Sports Coach  

   Guitar Lessons 

Reception and Year 6 Heath Checks 
Parents of children in Reception and Year 6 will have 
received information via email regarding the health 
checks.  Please can you ensure you have read the infor-
mation that has been previously sent. 

Dates for the Diary  
24th October—28th October—Half 
Term 
1st November—Reception and Year 6 
Health Checks 
2nd November—Individual School Photos 
8th November—Cross Country 
14th November—Year 1 Hearing Screening  
7th December— Christmas  Dinner  
13th December—Hall for Cornwall Visit 
16th December—Last day of Term 
3rd January— First day of Spring Term 

Halloween Disco—Cancelled  
Unfortunately the PTFA have cancelled the Halloween 
disco.  If you bought tickets from the school, please visit 
Mrs Peters for your money back.  Thank you. 

Individual School Photos  
Tempest are in school on Wednesday 2nd November, 
siblings who attend school will have a photo taken to-
gether during the day, if you would like a family group 
with children who do not attend school please let Mrs 
Peters know.  These will be taken at 9:00. 

Primrose Class 
In Primrose Class this week we have been focusing 
on the book 'Pumpkin Soup'. On Monday after-
noon we did a science experiment with pumpkins. 
We scooped out the inside and then added some 
bicarbonate of soda, washing up liquid, glitter, 
food colouring 
and then finally 
some white 
vinegar and 
watched as it 
caused a reac-
tion! The chil-
dren loved it!  

Super Six 
Well done to Olivia C and Abbie for be-

coming Super Sixes the week.  
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